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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
CITYSCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS

f_fo.k?ﬁ

27 Oct 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. "h s. 2023

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE VIRTUAL FORUM ENTITLED
“THE FILIPINO CHILD - CHILD SAFETY IN THE DIGITAL WORLD”

To:  Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Heads, Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools
Heads, Unit/Section
All Others Concerned

1 In relation to Regional Memorandum No. 637, s. 2023, this Office encourages
all learners, teachers, and non-teaching personnel to participate in the virtual forum
of “The Filipino Child - Child Safety in the Digital World” on November 11, 2023 at
9:00a.m. via FB live.

2. Interested participants may confirm their attendance at
https:// bit.ly/ BBTFC2023Registration.

3. Attached is RM 637, s. 2023 for more information.

4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
For:

CELEDONIO B. BALDERAS JR.~
Schools Division Superintenden

By:

. FAUSTINO JR.

OIC - Assist. Schools Division Superintendent

Encl.: As stated

Reference: RM 637, s. 2023

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
under the following subjects:
CHILD SAFETY

DIGITAL WORLD
SGOD - invitation to participate in the virtual forum entitled “the filipino child - child safety in the
digital world”
NONE/October 23, 2023

Address: Potol, Tayabas City

Telephone Mo.: (042) 785-9615 or (042) 710-0329
Email Address: tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://depedtayabas.ph
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
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E£SSD-RM-2023-637
REGION IV-A CALABARZON

17 October 2023

Regional Memorandum
No.637 s.2023

INVITATION TO LEARNERS, TEACHERS, AND NON-
TEACHING PERSONNEL TO PARTICIPATE IN THE
VIRTUAL FORUM ENTITLED “THE FILIPINO
CHILD - CHILD SAFETYIN T K

DIGITAL WORLD”

Schools Division Superintendents ‘

. In relation to the communication received by the Department of Education

Region IV-A CALABARZON from ABS CBN Foundation!, this Office, through
the Education Support Services Division encourages all learners, teachers,
and non-teaching personnel to engage in collaboration through online and FB
Live of “The Filipino Child — Child Safety in the Digital World” on November
11, 2023, at 9:00 am.

. The activity aims to foster meaningful discussion, share knowledge, and

collaborate on strategies to prevent and respond to OSAEC.

. Interested participants may confirm attendance through the link,

https:/ /bit.ly/BBTFC2023Registration.

. For further details, contact Lovely Rose Quezon, Partnership and MEAL Officer

through email at lvquezonu abs-cbnfoundation.com or SMS/Viber at 0947 877
9659.

. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ATTY. ALBER:@ T. ESCOBARX, CESO II

0'4 Regional Director
A

! National Dialogue on Child Protection
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D ED Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal
QTJ | Telephone No.: 02-8682-2114

M AT ATAG / Email Address: region4a@deped.gov.ph
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